
Dear Member of the Legislature, 
 

Please oppose HB 3063. This bill is an infringement on our right to bodily 
autonomy and informed consent. The US Supreme Court has ruled vaccines as 
“unavoidably unsafe’ and where there is risk, there must be choice. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Danielle Montez, healthcare working and mother of 4.  
 

Ps. We already left California three years ago after they mandated vaccines. 
PLEASE, do not make us leave Oregon.  
 


